
Weaver’s Guild of Greater Kansas City 
Business Meeting June 13, 2024 
The meeting was held at Westwood City Hall. 

Lynette Beebe called the meeting to order at 11:00 AM. 

Treasurer’s Report - Lynette Beebe for Kate Webb 
	 Operating Budget   $12,135 
	 Scholarship                 1,355 
	 Total   	 	         $13,490 

Convergence 
	 There is no official dinner scheduled for Saturday July 13 so Barrie Mason has 
	  made supper reservations at Larkspur. Please let Barrie know if you would like  
	 to attend. 
	 Sandy Cahill said that more volunteers are needed to stuff goody bags on  
	 Wednesday, July 10, 1-4.  

Programs - Sylvia Crawford 
	 July - No meeting 
	 August - Convergence reflections 
	 September - Janet Meddings - class presentation:  Tapestry weaving 
	 October - Challenge, Theme:  Opposites Attract 
	 November -  
	 December:  Holiday party and gift exchange.  Theme:  Wearables 

Directory - Kirsten Kakolewski  
	 Members who join in the 4th quarter will be included in the following years’  
	 directory. 

70th Anniversary - Janet Meddings  
	 Saturday June 15th is our expo at the Johnson County Arts and Heritage Center.   
	 Twenty members have signed up to demonstrate a fiber arts. 
	 Janet has developed a list of approximately fifty media contacts.  
	 In August we will be displaying towels in Westwood City Hall.  Towel  
	 information and prices need to be attached to the towel as we cannot tape  
	 anything to the walls.  

Felting Group  
	 Meeting June 20th at 10:30.  Contact Judy Santner for meeting location.  



Creative Hand - Karen Ecton 
	 Applications have been mailed.  Early Bird deadline is August 31.   
	 Creative Hand is looking for someone to do publicity.  

Service Project  - Project Linus. 
	 Go to their webpage for specifications as to size and materials.  Lynette asked  
	 that she be notified when a blanket is donated.   

New Business 

The World War I museum is hosting their second maker event on Thursday June 13.  

Deanna Rose needs volunteers to demonstrate crafts from the early 1900s on June 
26th.  They are expecting 1000 children in attendance.  

	   


